UIC students received the certificate of their clinical rotation

March 13, 2020

On Friday, March 13, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, MUPY’s Deputy Dean for Research &
International Relations, presented a Certificate of Attendance to three Pharm. D. students from
College of Pharmacy, the University of Illinois at Chicago, USA. This event also marked the
completion of their clinical rotation in Thailand. The students visited MUPY to undertake their
clerkship at the affiliated hospitals during February 17 - March 13, 2020.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2697



